

Webber Street London SE1 ORF Telephone: 020 7207 1807

email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk

www.friarsprimaryschool.com Headteacher: Justin Burtt

Deputy Headteacher: Jo Wratten

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: phones brought into school

We have an increasing number of children bringing phones into school.

We encourage children not to bring phones to school; if a phone is brought in a written request needs to be made, explaining why you would like your child to bring this item to school.

We advise children to only bring in a phone if they are travelling to and from school without an adult. All phones must be handed into the office at the beginning of the day and collected at the end of the school day. Children should not use or play with their phones on the school site. Please complete and return the form as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

7. Burtt		
Mobile phone permission request		
Child's name:	Year group:	
□ I give my child permission to bring a phone to school.		
My reason is		
□ My child understands that		
 phones brought into school must be handed in to the office at the beginning of the day and collected at the end of the school day. This includes the beginning of breakfast club and when collected from playcentre if applicable. 		
• phones should not be used or played with on th	e school site.	
$\hfill\Box$ I understand that the school will not take responsibilit school being damaged, lost or stolen.	y for the phone that my child has brought to	
 I understand that if my child does not follow these rule returned to a responsible adult. 	es the phone will be confiscated and only	
Parents/carers signature	Date	









